
   

                     FTO – 4/31/2021 
 

Opening Day 2021:  School will resume for the 2021/2022 school year on August 25, 2021.   
 
May 28, 2021, last day of school: The last day of school will be an early dismissal day.  Afterschool care 
will be available until 2:30 p.m. 
 
Spring flower fundraiser:  Last call.  Please submit all orders by Monday, May 3rd. 
 
Afterschool care in May: The last week of school will be pay as you use the service.  Bills for the first 
three weeks will be sent home May 24th.  The remainder of the month will be collected on the day you 
use the program. 
 
Cafeteria Bills:  Please see the attached document regarding cafeteria purchases for the month of May. 
 
Sapientia: The 7th edition of Sapientia, St. Columba School's art and creative writing magazine, is now 
available for viewing. Our 30-page issue reflects the creative spirit of our students using various art 
mediums and the power of their words. Copy and paste this address 
(https://issuu.com/bidleman/docs/sapientia_2021) in your browser which will take you to Issuu, a free 
publication venue. Looking at our magazine is best if you access fullscreen by clicking on the icon located 
in the bottom right of the black border.  
 
Virtual 5K:  Participants needed!  Please ask your family, friends and neighbors to register for our 5K. 
 
2021/2022 Tuition Rates: Please refer to the attached document for tuition rates for the upcoming 
school year. 
 
Dress code reminder:  Dress down shorts must adhere to school guidelines.  Your support of our policies 
is greatly appreciated. 
 
Racing for Rescues: Please remember to send items for our furry friends.  The classroom collecting the 
most items wins a classroom pizza party.   Donations will collected through May 6th.  Currently we have 
293 items collected.  The goal was 350.  We are almost there!!! 
 
Registration for 2021/2022 school year: Registration forms for the 2021/2022 school year were 
previously sent home. Please complete the form and return to the school office as soon as possible.  The 
re-registration fee is $125.00. 
 
COVID reminder:  Please remember to contact the school office directly regarding absences from 
COVID.  This ensures all COVID and quarantine guidelines for both the CDC and the Diocese are followed 
and no HIPPA laws are violated.   
 
Please contact me if you have any concerns at scsprincipal@saintcolumbaschool.org. I am always ready 
to listen and assist in creating a safe and healthy environment for your child.  Contact the school office if 
your child is sick.  
 

God bless and be safe – Mr. Morisco  
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